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STATEMENT FROM WISCONSIN BIOFUELS ASSOCIATION

“We applaud the action today of President Biden to save consumers money and ensure the 
availability this summer of lower cost, higher value fuel.  E15 or Unleaded 88 has been sold 
throughout Wisconsin now for several years, but an outdated and arbitrary EPA rules threatened 
to remove the fuel’s availability this summer.

“Fuel containing 15% ethanol, rather than the standard 10%, costs less, has higher octane for 
performance, and has a much lower carbon score.  It’s a win, win, win for consumers, our 
Wisconsin economy, and the environment.”

Erik Huschitt
President, WBFA

For more information contact Erik at:  608 329 3900


